
TOWNSHIP OF WEST LINCOLN
NOTICE OF MEETING TO DISCUSS 
DEVELOPMENT CHARGES UPDATE

On Monday, October 21, 2024, the Council of the Township of 
West Lincoln will hold a meeting to present and obtain input on the 
municipality’s proposed development charges (D.C.) by-law and 
background study addendum.

All interested parties are invited to attend the meeting, to be held:
Monday, October 21, 2024, 6:30 p.m.

Council Chambers
318 Canborough Street, Smithville

The proposed D.C. by-law and background study addendum are 
available online at www.westlincoln.ca and available in-person 
from the Municipal Clerk.

Interested persons may express their comments at the meeting or in 
writing, addressed to the Municipal Clerk, at  jpaylove@westlincoln.ca 
no later than 4:30 p.m. on Monday, October 21, 2024. 
Written comments received prior to and submissions made at the 
meeting will be considered by Council prior to the enactment of a 
new D.C. by-law.


